
Good morning, today is Monday, June 11th, 
 
A reminder that all library books were due on Friday.  Please drop off any remaining books to 
the library today.   
 
Our final yearbook club meeting will be tomorrow from 2:50-4:00.  Make sure to bring your 
signed permission slips to the meeting, as well as have a ride home at 4:00. 
 
A reminder there is no study hall this week.  
 
Thank you Gateway, remember to guard your character. 
 


